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Ocean Shores Dinged on State Audit
Local News
Posted by: David Haviland
Posted on : December 13, 2011 at 8:23 am

Ocean Shores, WA - The State Auditor's Office reports a finding against the City of Ocean Shores,
stating the city's internal controls were inadequate to ensure accurate and timely financial reporting in
2010. City staff cited turnover and layoffs in the financial department, and responded to the finding
with the hiring of a full time Finance Director.
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